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20
th

 April 2021 

 

 

COMMUNIQUE: VACCINATION 2
ND

 DOSE 

 

 

Dear friends, 

  

Please note that we are currently waiting for an update for those who have received their first dose 

vaccine at City Clinic, Port Louis. 

 

We have been given to understand that the dates initially provided on your vaccination card will be 

rescheduled to mid/end May 2021. 

 

The final dates will be communicated to you as soon as they are made available to us. 

 

For more information, you may wish to contact Mrs Preetee or Mrs Veronique on 2061606 at the 

City Clinic, Port-Louis, email: medical@cityclinic.mu . You can also contact Grand Bay City Clinic 

on 2631212, email: management@gbaieclinic.com.  

 

Stay safe. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mayuri D. Bunwaree-Ramlackhan 

Secretary of the Bar Council 
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